EDITORIAL

The first issue of the Ghana Bulletin of Theology (New Series) was
greeted in several circles with great satisfaction and optimistic look into
the future regarding its sustainability. Indeed such optimism was even
more held by the GBT’s determined editorial team. However, due to some
unforeseen challenging circumstances we have been unable to put on the
shelves what was supposed to have been volume 1, number 2 (December,
2006) until now. But maintaining the original numbering of the series will
leave the journal two series back in default. That is why this issue is
numbered VOLUME 2, (JULY 2007). The said ‘challenging
circumstances’ have not completely gone away, though we are firmly in
control and hope to continue to ensure the uninterruptible publication of
the journal from now on.

GBT Volume 3, 2(July 2008) will be dedicated to the commemoration of
the Golden Jubilee anniversary of Ghana’s independence. We welcome
articles that focus on the social, cultural, and pelitical transformations that
have taken place in Ghana during the last fifty years and how these
connect with religion. Articles on the development of academic disciplines
in the study of religions in Ghana are especially welcome.

We are grateful to the many people who in diverse ways helped to get this
volume of the journal out eventually. Particularly we wish to thank the
Uniting Protestant Churches in the Netherlands who funded the publication
of this particular issue of the GBT.

We are especially happy as we have the privilege to dedicate this volume
to Rev Canon Emeritus Professor J. S. Pobee who turned 70 this year. We
wish him many more productive years.
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